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  Department of Urban Development
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CITY OF PORTLAND

December 12, 2000

Rev. Garvin Warden

Chestnut Street United Methodist Church

17 Chestnut Street

Portland, ME 04101

RE:  17 Chestnut St.

CBL:  027-C-010

Dear Reverend Warden:


This letter serves notice to the organization on 17 Chestnut Street regarding the Food Service functions provided at that location.  Per Chapter 11 of the City of Portland Municipal Code, Food and Food Handlers, Section 11-28 requires the Cleaning of Premises.  Specifically, Section 11-28(b) thru (f) states the acceptable methods of cleaning and sanitizing utensils, kitchenware, and food contact surfaces of equipment used in the preparation, service, display or storage of potentially hazardous food.  In general, you need to provide one of two sanitizing methods:  an approved bactericidal process using chemical solution or hot water (180), to be measured by a City Code Enforcement Officer.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding this issue, please call me at 

874-8715.

Sincerely, 

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


